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To Whom It Might Concern 

CONFIRMATION OF LANGUAGE EDITING 

I hereby confirm that I, Elzet Blaauw, have edited the article “Does team-based learning (TBL) 

develop essential generic skills in pharmacy students?” to be submitted to the South African Journal 

of Higher Education by Mariet Eksteen. 

The entire article including the reference list was included in the edit and in-text citations and the 

reference list were reviewed according to the Chicago Manual of Style. All changes and suggestions 

regarding formulation were done with the MS Word track changes function and can be requested if 

necessary. 

I confirm that I am a professional language practitioner. I have obtained an MPhil degree in 

Translation and Editing (cum laude, 2012) from Stellenbosch University and I have four years’ 

experience editing academic research documents. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any further queries. 

Kind regards 

 

Elzet Blaauw 

 


